
INVITATION: PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON DRAFT ELECTORAL WARDS FOR 2021 LG 
ELECTIONS 

The Municipal Dermacation Board invites members of the public in the Greater Tzaneen Municipality 
to a consultation session on how wards should be configured, this is in preparation for the 2021 
Local Government Elections. 

The session will be held on Friday, 3 April 2020 at 9am at a venue still to be confirmed. 

 


